
January 1, 2020 
 
Happy 2020, everyone! 
 
I hope you all had special Christmas and New Year holidays with your families.  December 
seemed to race by in a flash!  The month was full of joyful moments in our classroom.  Thanks 
so much for all the generous and loving gifts you gave!  
 
Our new themes for January are “All Through the Year” and “Penguins and Polar Bears.”   Our 
activities and lessons will focus on our monthly “fun”damentals.  The fundamentals for this 
month will be: 

Letters Ii, Pp, and Yy 
Number concepts for 11, 12 and 13 and counting to 60 
White, Black, Yellow 
Oval Shape 
ABCABC Pattern 
character development – Polite Manners          
  

As we focus on our theme “All Through the Year,” we will discuss the traditional holidays for 
each month, four weeks make up a month, and seven days make up a week.  This will be a 
great math exercise as we work on the concept of time. 
 
Towards the end of January, we plan to send home progress reports.  This can be a helpful tool 
when you register for Kindergarten in the spring.  We’ll set up some times for conferences if 
you would like to discuss them, ask questions and see some samples of your child’s class work.  
I’d love to talk to you.         
 

See you soon!  

Very Sincerely, 

Chris Woods 
(540) 729-5611 - Cell  

 
 
 
 
 
 


